
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Thank you very much for your great support at UNDOKAI on October 26th. 

  The children were able to see the theme proposed by the children's group, "An UNDOKAI that will 

be filled with joy until the end and that we will remember as one of our fondest memories." I was very 

happy to see that the children's smiles and enjoyment of the UNDOKAI were evident throughout all the 

performances. From now on, we will also emphasize creating opportunities for students to shine while 

also giving due importance to the bonds between students of the HIMAWARI HAN mixed-grade group 

and their classmates. To the parents and guardians, our sincere thanks for making preparations before 

the event, helping as parking guides and helping with the cleaning up after the event. I would also like to thank the Kumozu area crime 

prevention patrol for their help, who provided their services early on and also helped manage the parking lot at the Kumozu Civic Center. 
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I like myself ！ 

I like my friends ！ 

I love Kumozu！！ 

  

The Sports Day where they tried hard and had fun to the fullest！        

You know, teacher. 

I was happy because my whole family 

came to see me. But I was upset 

because I didn't get 1st place. I danced 

well and had fun dancing. 

               1st grade  

What was fun about UNDOKAI was the tug of war. 

We lost in practice, but I was happy that on the day 

we won both times. 

I was frustrated that if I had run a little longer I 

would have taken 1st place in the 80-meter race, 

but I lost. 

I tried really hard in Lilac Kumozu. It was good to 

be able to dance well in the chorus part. 

There was fun, there was frustration, there was a 

lot of effort and dedication, it was great. 3rd Grade 

We danced the Lilac Kumozu at 

UNDOKAI. We practiced a lot to be able 

to dance well on the day. I was happy to 

have been able to dance well on the day.              

2nd grade 

Dancing TAMAIRE 

Lilac Kumozu 

Tug of war Himawarihan 

50m race 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today at UNDOKAI I tried hard in several things, 

such as tug of war and mounted gymnastics. 

Before the day, it was very difficult, I made a lot of 

mistakes, but it turned out to be a very fun UNDOKAI, 

which will remain as a great memory. 

Even after I move on to the 5th grade, I intend to try 

harder. And from now on I will also continue moving 

forward.                4th grade 

For 6 years, I participated in 5 UNDOKAIs and this 

is the last one and I trained and tried much harder 

than in the past. Therefore, according to the theme, 

I was able to make this UNDOKAI a good memory. 

To make the UNDOKAI a really cool UNDOKAI, I 

trained together with the people in the class getting 

all dirty with dirt and I was able to make this 

UNDOKAI a beautiful memory. In this way, with 

everyone together trying their best, not only for me 

but I believe that for everyone in the class this 

UNDOKAI was the best.      6th grade 

I became very good friends with the children in the 

same mixed group when I rolled the giant ball and 

played tug-of-war. In TSUNAIDE TSUNAIDE, we 

ended up losing, but it was fun. 

And in the mounted gymnastics, it was good, each 

thing was done with great perfection, more than in 

the training. And each technique we did, the 

students in the lower grades applauded and at 

that moment I thought about giving my best until 

the end. And when I heard the students in the 1st, 

2nd and 3rd grades of my mixed group saying that 

they were doing a wave, I felt more at ease 

knowing that I was doing well. 

The next one will be the last UNDOKAI and I will 

be part of the higher grade, I intend to become an 

example for the lower grades. Next year I would 

like the 1st, 2nd and 3rd grades to see the 4th, 5th 

and 6th grades and think, I want to become a 

student just like them. 

       5th grade 

80 m race 

Rolled the giant 

ball 

「 MUSUBU」 

TSUNAIDE TSUNAIDE 

Closing Ceremony 


